MINI BULLETIN – 25 May 2023


					NHS England is stepping down the COVID-19 incident.














					Many GP Practices rent their surgeries, whether from NHS Property Services, from other NHS organisations or from private landlords. 
Many Practices do not have formal leases in place to govern their occupation of the premises.














	Urgent Treatment Centres and Emergency Departments can now start to refer patients for consultation with a Community Pharmacist, using the Clinical Pharmacist Consultation Service (CPCS) for minor illness symptoms, or for an urgent supply of a regular medication using an IT solution which meets the minimum digital requirements of the service.




